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January 31, 1979

NRC-N-103

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Docket Nos. STN 50-568 and STN 50-569
Anti-Trust Info rmat ion

Dear Sir:

On January 15, 1979 I wrote to you concerning anti-trust review
concerning ownership by Maine Public Service Company (MPS) of a share of
NEP Units 1 & 2.

In that letter, I stated that MPS underwent successful anti-trust
review by the Department of Justice in connection with the Millstone
Station, Unit No. 3. This information was ob'sined from the Attorney
General's latter to NRC dated December 19,197c with respect to Seabrook
Station.

Iloweve r , the Attorney General's letter of December 29, 1978, indi-
cates that his December 19 letter was inaccurate in this respect.

Thus, we merely wish to point out that the first sentence of the
second paragraph of my letter of January 15 was similarly inaccurate.

Very truly yours,

Joseph Harrington
Proj ect Manager
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